
Cinderella pantomime - January 2024 

Dear parent/carer 

Medical forms have been given to children today who have bought a ticket.  Although it may seem a 

long way in advance of our visit in January, we have 400 children attending and so it takes time to 

collect and collate information.    

 

We would really appreciate it if you could complete and return these within the next week to 

matron.   If your child's medical circumstances change prior to January, you can contact us nearer 

the time to inform us of this.  

 

Final details will be sent to you towards the end of term.   Please note that there are no more tickets 

for sale.  

Thank you. 


